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Tredegar Announces Extension of Odd-Lot Program

January 4, 2005

RICHMOND, Va., Jan 04, 2005 /PRNewswire-FirstCall via COMTEX/ -- Tredegar Corporation (NYSE: TG) announced that it will extend the voluntary
sale and purchase program for shareholders of fewer than 100 shares of Tredegar common stock until Feb. 1, 2005.

The program was announced in November of 2004 and is being administered and managed by Georgeson Shareholder. For information about the
odd-lot program, shareholders may contact Georgeson Shareholder at 877-288-3594 or their broker or account representative. Tredegar encourages
odd-lot holders to make their own decision as to whether to participate in this voluntary program and to contact their financial advisor for appropriate
guidance.

Based in Richmond, Va., Tredegar Corporation is a global manufacturer of plastic films and aluminum extrusions. Tredegar is also developing and
marketing bone graft substitutes through its Therics subsidiary.
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